
CELEBRATING CULTURE 

In terms 1 & 2 we have been 

learning about all the different 

cultures at our school and 

while we are different, we still 

work together and show 

respect to one another. 

At the end of term 2, in week 

10 (3-6 July), we will be 

having an Art Gallery in the 

hall where we will be 

displaying cultural art which 

has been made by the children 

at Fairburn School. 

To help us understand how 

traditional cultural art is made 

and why it is an important part 

of our lives, we would like to 

have some help from parents, 

grandparents and other family 

members. 

We would like to invite you to 

come to the classrooms on any 

day during week 4 (22-26 

May), and bring some cultural 

art that is important to your 

family. It could be some 

weaving, carving, painting, 

jewellery, batik, sewing or 

anything else that is special to 

your culture.  

We would really appreciate 

you being able to make time 

to do this, as we would like to 

show our Taonga or treasured 

cultural art to the class and 

talk about what it means. We 

need your help to explain how 

it was made and what makes 

it special for your family both 

now and in the past. 

KINGS SCHOOL 

SCHOLARSHIP 

Kings School are now seeking 

applications for 2018 for four 

places for the Endeavour 

Scholarship and one place for 

the Buchanan Charitable 

Foundation Scholarship. 

The Endeavour Scholarship is 

open to Maori and Pasifika 

boys who are currently in Year 

6 for Year 7, 2018. It includes 

tuition fees, uniform allowance 

and other costs. 

The Buchanan Charitable 

Foundation Scholarship is for 

one boy of any ethnic descent 

currently in Year 4 and covers 

his fees for Year 5-8 at Kings 

School and then into Kings 

College. 

Further details (& application 

forms) can be found on the 

Kings website 

(www.kings.school.nz)  

Applications close on 15th 

August 2017. 

WINTER IS COMING! 

As we start to see some 
colder/wet weather, please 
consider putting a change of 
clothes/additional layers in 
your child's school bag should 

they need them during the day.  

COMMUNITY NOTICES 

PLEASE DRIVE SAFELY with the recent wet weather we have noticed more cars around school dur-

ing drop off/pick up. Quite often in the rain children are tempted to run across the road so as driv-

ers we need to be more aware of our little people! Thank you for helping us keep our students safe. 

PRINCIPAL’S AWARDS 

Congratulations to the 

following children:  

 

Akosita Pauuvale, William 
Breen, Lavinia Veni, Krishav 
Prasad, Beau Ah Chong, 
Charlie Adams, Krishant 
Prasad, Tevita Lasike, Shreya 
Muni, Sala Tahaafe, Rayan 
Maharaj, Shajeez Mani, 
Hannah Dennis, Zoriah Wong 
See, Aryana Fakaulu, Dayzar 
Agi, Taupua Heihei, Kioa 
Kilimasi, Adrian Vea, Deeanna 
Pula, Memphis Jackson, Tay 
Ler Yer Say, Siope Touhuni, 
Salvin Gounder, Tommee 
Paeu, Ayush Chetty, Shaanav 
Deo, Antonio Hafoka, Ankush 
Nand, Risay Raju, Varish Ram, 
Lahaina Misi, Onyx Reti-Hotu, 
Easton Do, Unaloto Tahaafe, 
Ofa Tuipulotu, Eugene Pula, 
Nylee Dawson, Avni Chand, 
Sumaiya Zakirah, Luatangitau 
Taliai, Raaziq Hussain, Anayah 
Prasad, Markle Ossamang, 
Dahreana Toa, Solomone 
Taukatelata, Viliami Sikalu, 
Aaliyah Phillips, Hekenui 
Tangaroa, Beautiful Campbell, 
Nyla Zabed, Daniel Vai, Kingi 
Taukatelata, Tuu Otani, Feleti 

Lemanu and Danielynn Siliva. 

 

ART GALLERY TRIPS 

This week our Year 2 students 

have been going on visits to 

the Auckland Art Gallery. 

Thank you to all the parent 

helpers who volunteered! 

Wednesday 17th May 2017 Term 2, Week 3 

Kia ora, Malo e Lelei, Talofa Lava, Kia Orana, Ni sa bula, Mauri, Suosday, Sat Sri Akaal, Tajba Filghodu, Xin 

Chao, Ni Hao, Guten Tag, Sawadee, Kumusta, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Maith, warm greetings to you all.  
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DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 

 

WEDNESDAY 17TH MAY 

2PM - WHANAU GROUP 

 

29TH MAY—4TH JUNE 

SAMOAN LANGUAGE WEEK 

 

THURSDAY 25TH MAY 

YOUNG LEADERS DAY 

 

TUESDAY 30TH MAY  

INTERSCHOOL RUGBY LEAGUE 

 

MONDAY 5TH JUNE  

QUEENS BIRTHDAY  

 

TUESDAY(S)

6TH /13TH/20TH/27TH JUNE  

READING TOGETHER 

 

FRIDAY 16TH JUNE  

INTERSCHOOL NETBALL 

 

WEDNESDAY 21ST JUNE 

2PM - HEALTH MEETING 

 

TUESDAY 27TH JUNE  

INTERSCHOOL HOCKEY 

 

TUESDAY 7TH JULY  

LAST DAY OF TERM 2 

 

WWW.FACEBOOK.COM/FAIRBURNSCHOOL 

Regards 

 Frances Nelson 

Principal 

http://www.kings.school.nz

